
Appendix A 
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of  

the Climate and Environment Panel of the Scrutiny Committee 
 

The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Climate and Environment 
Panel on 09 March 2023 concerning a report on Fleet Decarbonisation. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal 
response as appropriate.  

 

Recommendation Agree?  Comment 

1) That the Council should commit to working with ODS to 

explore how ODS could include electric cargo bicycles in 

its fleet. 

 Yes  These discussions are already taking place.
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